



ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate lackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

16th January 2025

Spelling Workshop Breakfasts

Dear Parents/Carers,

Over the next few weeks, we will be hosting Spelling Workshop Breakfasts to share strategies for you to use at home to support your child with learning their spellings. We would like to invite parents with a child in Years 2 and 3 to come into school on Friday 31st January at 9am. For parents with a child in Years 4, 5 or 6, the workshop will take place on Friday 14th February at 9am.

The workshop will consist of an input from our English Leader, based on strategies you can use to support your child with learning their spellings. There will also be a breakfast of pastries and drinks to have alongside this. After the initial input and breakfast, your child will come down to the hall so that you can put some of the strategies into practise. The cost of the breakfast will be £3.00.

If you would like to attend the workshop and join us for breakfast, please visit the School Gateway and make payment by 9am on Monday 27th January 2025. You will be required to leave a comment to proceed with the transaction, please comment with any dietary requirements. If there are no special requirements, please comment 'none'.

If you wish to attend the workshop but do not require breakfast, please inform the school office by 9am on Monday 27th January 2025

We look forward to seeing you in school.

Kind regards,

E Morton

Teaching and Learning Lead

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk



















